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June 12, 2020 
 
Management’s Responsibility for Financial Information 
 
 
The accompanying 2019-20 financial statements of the Ontario Trillium Foundation are the 
responsibility of management and have been prepared in accordance with generally accepted 
accounting principles.   
 
Management maintains a system of internal controls designed to provide reasonable assurance 
that financial information is accurate and that assets are protected.   
 
The Board of Directors ensures that management fulfils its responsibilities for financial reporting 
and internal control. The Finance & Audit Committee and the Board of Directors meet regularly 
to oversee the financial activities of the foundation, and at least annually to review the audited 
financial statements and the external auditors’ report thereon. 
 
The financial statements have been examined by KPMG LLP, independent external auditors 
appointed by the Board of Directors. The external auditors’ responsibility is to express their 
opinion on whether the financial statements are fairly presented in accordance with generally 
accepted accounting principles. The Auditors’ Report outlines the scope of the auditors’ 
examination and opinion. 
 

 
 
 
Katharine Bambrick 
Chief Executive Officer 

Ina Gutium 
Vice-President,  
Operations 
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